
 

 

 
 

 

Oflag 64 Remembered (oflag64.us) 

The Oflag 64 Remembered website brings together the families, friends, and researchers 

who share a passion about the experiences of the POWs of Oflag 64. The website’s in-

depth historical information and newsletters, and the group’s reunions,  help to maintain 

the spirit of the Oflag 64 family that the POWs established back in 1943. The POWs of 

Oflag 64 and their families have been gathering at regular reunions since 1947: Oflag 64 

Remembered is an extension of that decades-long tradition. The site is maintained by Bill 

and Elodie Caldwell.    

 

 

Polish-American Foundation for the Commemoration of POW Camps in Szubin 

(szubinpowcamps.org) 

The Foundation contributes to the knowledge of World War II by studying and 

commemorating the experiences of Allied prisoners-of-war. Its programs focus on the 

thousands of POWs who the Germans incarcerated in Szubin, Poland, and the brave Polish 

citizens who assisted those prisoners. The  cornerstone project will be the creation of a 

museum, in Szubin, at the original site of one of the camp’s barracks. 

 

 

Friends of Oflag 64, Inc.  

The Friends of Oflag 64 is a U.S. registered 501(c)(3). It raises funds, collects artifacts, and 

increases awareness to support the mission of the Foundation and the creation and 

maintenance of the future Museum of POWs in Szubin. To make a donation, or to learn 

more, please visit our webpage or contact Cindy Sharpe Burgess, President. 

 

 

 
For more information, visit www.szubinpowcamps.org or contact:  

 

Mariusz Winiecki             Susanna Bolten Connaughton 

Mariusz.Winiecki@szubinpowcamps.org Susanna.Connaughton@szubinpowcamps.org 

+48 601476866      +1 202 256 9285 
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